
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
30 July 2019 Ref: 898996 
 
 
Ms Sabina Schaare 
Manager, Stakeholder Engagement & Communications 
InfrastructureSA 
GPO Box 2343 
ADELAIDE  SA  5001 
 
By email: infrastructure@sa.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Sabina 
 
20-Year State Infrastructure Strategy Submission 
 
I refer to an email from your office of 24 July 2019 in which you invited the Society to contribute to a 
submission in response to the 20-Year State Infrastructure Strategy Discussion Paper.  
 
The Society is grateful for the opportunity to consider this matter however on this occasion we provide no 
comment. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 
Stephen K Hodder 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE  
T: (08) 8229 0200 
E: stephen.hodder@lawsocietysa.asn.au 
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